
 

 

 
  21 September 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Trade Partner 
 
 
Please note we are effecting a trade price review to apply to all orders received from 
Wednesday 1st November 2017 onwards. 
 
An updated price file will be provided in due course. 
 
It also gives me great pleasure to announce the forthcoming release of the SAL (Sunny 
Australia Lighting) 2018-2019 catalogue. 
 
Your personal copy will be delivered to you shortly, and a soft copy can be downloaded 
from www.sal.net.au 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
John Attlesey 
 
General Manager - Sales 

 
 


